
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] Proposed Development: Z.22.043 Location: Block 279, 65M-4491, 87 Keatley Drive
Date: Monday, January 20, 2025 12:04:31 PM

-----Original Message-----
From:
Sent: Monday, January 20, 2025 12:04 PM
To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Chris Ainsworth <Chris.Ainsworth@vaughan.ca>;
Steven Del Duca <Steven.DelDuca@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri
<Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Mario G. Racco
<MarioG.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Adriano Volpentesta
<Adriano.Volpentesta@vaughan.ca>; Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Gila Martow
<Gila.Martow@vaughan.ca>; preserve.ute@gmail.com
Subject: [External] Proposed Development: Z.22.043 Location: Block 279, 65M-4491, 87 Keatley Drive

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or
attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Request for Action:
I urge the Council and Mayor’s office to:
Reevaluate the zoning applications with a stronger focus on addressing traffic congestion, including removing any
entrance on Keatley Drive.

Address parking, school capacity, environmental concerns, and other critical community infrastructure needs.

Require the developers to propose a plan that aligns with Vaughan’s vision for responsible and sustainable growth
and respects the low-density character of the surrounding area.

Continue to facilitate a transparent dialogue with all parties to ensure that the community's concerns are genuinely
considered and addressed as the amended proposal does not offer enough time for thorough input.

If you vote YES on January 21st, please continue to fight for the residents of Vaughan and ask the developer to
respect the character of the community and relocate the entrance.

Our community deserves thoughtful development that prioritizes the well-being of current and future residents. I
trust that the Council will take these concerns into account and act in the best interest of OUR community.

Regards,

Anna Becker
 Abner Miles Drive,

Maple, ON L6A 4X5

mailto:Clerks@vaughan.ca
mailto:John.Britto@vaughan.ca
brittoj
CW(1)




